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2024 Medicare Advantage Contracting Available 
 

We’re pleased to announce that our Medicare Advantage contracting for the 

2024 plan year is now available by logging in to HealthAlliance.org for Brokers. 

You will need to upload all required documents under Plan Year 2024 on the 

Contracting tab. Please do not email the documents; submitting them through 

HealthAlliance.org for Brokers helps us process the documents in a timelier 

manner. 

 

After you’ve submitted all the required documentation for 2024, we’ll email you 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ZtELCYEx2WS8o5r1f4oV0X?domain=healthalliance.us12.list-manage.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/zuKlCZ6y3YTGnzJ4h9Efe-?domain=healthalliance.us12.list-manage.com


 

a link to our online product training once it’s available near the end of August. 

We’ll release future communication when online product training and in-person 

product training becomes available. 

 

This is important. All brokers must recertify every plan year per CMS rules for 

Individual Medicare Advantage plans. If you do not complete 2024 certification 

– which includes uploading documents and completing product training 

(available online starting in late August) – before December 31, 2023, we will 
not be able to pay you new member commission or renewal commissions 
in 2024. 
 

Please remember CMS guidelines prohibit discussing 2024 benefits until 

October 1, 2023. As always, if you have questions please contact Broker 

Support at (877) 917-8489 or BrokerServices@HealthAlliance.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued and valued partnership. 

 

 

Read in browser » 
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